Please Join the
Minnesota Justice Foundation (MJF) at Mitchell Hamline
For Our 1t Annual

Welcome/Welcome-Back
to School Event!

When: Thursday, September 26t from
4:00 to 7:00 p.m.

Where: On the Front Lawn (Weather
Provided) - Armstrong Great Room +
Conservatory if Weather

Who: All are welcome! But we would
especially love to get to know all of
our wonderful 1L’s!

How: Free! Just show up with an open
mind and an empty belly!

MINNESOTA JUSTICE

l

MJF strives for justice by creating opportunities for law students
to perform public interest and pro bono legal services.



